October 1, 2020
Via email (brandon@cammacklawfirm.com)

Mr. Brandon R. Cammack
Cammack Law Firm, PLLC

4265 San Felipe Street, Suite 1100
Houston, Texas 77027

Dear Mr. Cammack:

This letter serves to reiterate and confirm, again, that you have no valid contract with the Office of
Attorney General. Moreover, to the extent you claim to have a valid agreement, this letter provides
notice of termination, effective immediately, of any agreements that may exist between the Office of
Attorney General and you or your firm.

You provided us with a copy of a document that purports to retain you as outside legal counsel on
behalf of this office. The document appears to have been signed by Attorney General Ken Paxton. To
be clear, this office has no record authorizing such a retention under our agency’s operating policies
and procedures. The Office of Attorney General, moreover, has grave concerns about the validity of
this purported agreement. We believe this purported agreement is unlawful, invalid, unenforceable,
against public policy, and may have been executed by the Attorney General under duress.

We further understand you have submitted an invoice for services that you claim to have rendered
under this purported agreement. Because this purported agreement is unlawful, unauthorized, and
unenforceable, the Office of Attorney General refuses to approve payment of the invoice. Moreover,
we have learned that the work you are performing, purportedly in furtherance of this alleged
agreement, has no connection whatsoever to any legitimate function of this office.

Finally, the Office of Attorney General has been notified that you are representing yourself to
members of the public and government officials as a “Special Prosecutor” of the Office of Attorney
General. The Office of Attorney General does not employ an outside legal counsel as a special
prosecutor. Impersonating a public servant is a third-degree felony. TEX. PENAL CODE § 37.11.
Continuing to represent yourself as a special prosecutor or other representative of the Office of
Attorney General may constitute a crime under state law. We demand, again, that you immediately
cease and desist from all activities purportedly taken on behalf of the Office of Attorney General.
Please immediately confirm your compliance with this demand.

Regards

House Managers

re}} C. Mateer
irst Assistant Attorney General EX 231
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